
	
  

Community Announcements 
January 3, 2012 

 
DSA Families, 
  
Welcome back and Happy New Year!! 
  
DSA students return to school tomorrow, Wednesday, January 4th for the start of 

second semester classes. Sixth and seventh grade students will report to their 

normal first period class and 8th through 12th grade students will follow a stripe day 

schedule. 

 
EIGHTH GRADE PARENT INFORMATION MEETINGS:   

An opportunity for parents of DSA 8th grade students and parents to learn more 

about academic choices for high school and to get questions answered on the 

transition to high school and the new DPS School of Choice process. Parents may 

attend a meeting at 7:45 am or 6:00 pm on Wednesday, January 4 in the DSA 

Concert Hall. 


